
A Week in Review – September 24, 2021   

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Language Arts:  This week we began working in our English Grammar books.  We began learning about 

sentences.  We also took our reading and language arts NWEA tests.      

Skills:  words with oo, ar, wh and oy,  

English Skills:  identifying sentences vs. fragments, statements vs. questions 

Math:  We worked with place value targets: 

1. 1. I can find place and value of digits up to the 6th digit.   
2. 2.  I can represent whole numbers to 100,000 in a variety of ways.   
3. 3.  I can read and write numbers up to 100,000.   

This week we have been involved in activities centered on place value.  We have worked with numbers up in to 

the ten thousands.  They learned how to write the standard, expanded, and word form of those types of 

numbers as well as finding the place and value of certain digits.  Next week we will learn about hundred 

thousands and then do some reviewing.  We will take our place value I test on Friday, October 1st.  Look for 

a review to come home the night before.   

Science:  We continued our space unit by learning about the moon and its phases.  We also learned about 

stars and their patterns.  The students will be working on creating a “new” constellation and writing a story 

that explains why it exists.  Next week we will review and test.  Look for the review packet on Tuesday, 

September 28th and the test will be Thursday, September 30th.  

Religion:  We did the next two “Steps to Respect” lessons.  This week we learned “Joining In”.  We did some 

role playing again and included what to do if we are told no, we can’t join.  Then we did the first bullying lesson 

“Recognizing Bullying” and learned the definition of bullying.  We looked at situations to decide if it really was 

bullying or just someone being mean. 

 Positivity Project –Teamwork   

Mrs. Hirsch’s Notes   

Special Person of the Week:  The last 2 weeks we learned about Dominic and Myra.  
Dominic enjoys reading Dogman books and playing board games.  He also likes 
Pokemon.  Myra enjoys swimming and spending time with her family.  She also shared a 
really cute stuffed chipmunk (says the class).  Thank you for sharing with us! 
 
 

Library:  This week we were able to go to the school library to check out books for the 
first time.  Tuesday will be our library day, so library books should go into backpacks on 
Monday nights. 
 
Reading Log:  Beginning October 1st, students will be asked to use a reading log to 
keep track of their at-home reading throughout the week.  Students are asked to read 
300 minutes for the month of October.  In the boxes, the students will need to write the 
amount of time they read that day.  It will need your signature at the end of the month.  
The reading requirement is part of their reading grade. 
 
 

Upcoming dates to remember:  
   

September 27 – NWEA test (math) 9:30-10:30 

September 30 – Science test 

October 1 – Math test 

October 8 – Teacher Inservice – no school            

 

Mystery   

Readers: 
- remember 

to let me 

know a date 

or 2 you are 

available and 

I will put you 

on our 

schedule. 

 


